
 

 

             WEEKLY  

   DRIVER SPOTLIGHT 

MOLLIE DETTINGER 

Hello, I’m Mollie.  I have been 

driving van for the school 

district for almost 2 years.  I 

transport students from 

three years old and up.  I love 

my job and the daily 

interactions that I get to have 

with the students. I also have 

two children of my own in  

Tomah School District.  When 

I’m not working I love 

spending most of my time 

with my family. 

LOOKING FOR SUBSTITUTE DRIVERS AND 

AIDES. COME JOIN OUR TEAM! 

Call Tom Dummermuth at (608) 374-7379 

for more information. 


